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Paddington 2 Visit 

Earlier this 

half term, 

Callum and 

Kyle enjoyed a 

reward trip to 

the Holloway 

Odeon to see the newly released Paddington 2. Both boys 

enjoyed  the loveable bear’s 

latest adventures. Callum 

commented, “It was funny, 

especially when Paddington 

ran away on his little legs. 

Kyle added, “It had a great 

ending.” This was a heart-

warming film which we all 

enjoyed.  

Dates for Your Diary 

Friday 15th December - Teacher Training Day - No students 
in school 

Thursday 21st December - End of Term 

Wednesday 3rd January  - Teacher Training Day - No stu-
dents in school 

Welcome to the Christmas edition of New River College 

News.  

Despite the dark days and chilly weather, students and staff 

have been busy this half term with a range of activities in 

school, as well as completing their lessons.  

The new sports equipment has been 

very well received by all students and is 

a key part of our ‘Fitness Mondays’ 

programme.  

Kyle has recently started a placement 

at Copenhagen Primary school where 

he is a supporting a year 6 student.  

Meanwhile, Billy has shown great po-

tential with his work placement at the 

bike shop.  

Finally, we say goodbye to our lovely 

Learning Assistant Saskia who is going 

to Bangladesh to work as a volunteer in 

the new year. We wish her all the best 

on her adventure.  

From all the staff at New River College, we wish you a very 

happy and restful festive season. See you back in school on 

Thursday 4th January 2018.  

Drama Workshop 

Sonny and Kyle experienced an interactive and fun drama 

workshop this November led by National Youth Theatre 

member Jasmine. The boys played a range of  drama games 

before practising their tableaux technique. Jasmine said, 

“The students always gave everything a go and 

were great at contributing new ideas. I was really 

impressed with their skills and enthusiasm.” Kyle 

has also completed a term’s placement recently 

at the Young Actors’ Theatre. He said, “I really 

enjoy learning about the industry. It’s been fun.” 

Look out for news next term on our trip to  Shake-

speare’s Globe theatre and the start of the 

Bronze Arts Award which students will be com-

pleting in English.  

To be or not to be? Drama workshop fun! 

Extra Curricular News 

Agar.io Club runs every Friday break and 

lunchtime. Students can become members 

and play during their free time and compete 

to get the most points.  

Elthorne Gardens continues to be devel-

oped. Callum and Sonny have recently sown some broad 

beans and planted daffo-

dils. The team are excited 

for spring to come so that 

the real work can get un-

derway and we can enjoy 

some early spring colour.  

Attendance Matters - Have you reached your target?  

“Don’t tell me how talented you are. Tell me 

how hard you work.” – Artur Rubenstein 


